POUK V MANJŠIH UČNIH SKUPINAH: 6. RAZRED (petek 20.3. 2020)

1.Preberite besedilo What do English children eat, nato rešite 2. nalogo. V besedilu poiščite besede, s katerimi lahko dopolnite povedi. Prva črka je že zapisana.

Food and drink

1 What do English children eat?

In England most children don't eat a traditional English breakfast of bacon and eggs every day. They eat cereal like cornflakes with milk. Some families like to eat porridge especially on cold winter days.

At about 11 o'clock many children eat a snack or some fruit. Lunch is at about half past twelve. There are usually two courses. The main course is meat or fish with vegetables. After the main course, they eat a dessert. The dessert is usually sweet. Children in England don't drink wine or beer. They usually drink water or fruit juice. When children come home from school, they have tea. They eat bread and butter with jam. They eat dinner in the evening at about 8 o'clock. Dinner is usually a main course and a dessert. Children often drink hot chocolate milk before they go to bed.





2	Find the words in the text to complete the missing words in these sentences.
1	It's very cold today. Do you want _p for breakfast?
2	There is no school today because it is Saturday. Tom is eating a traditional English _b of bacon and eggs.
3	I always eat some _f at 11 o'clock. Today I have an apple.
4	The children usually have their _I at half past twelve.
5	Today they are having roast beef for their main _c
6	Mother has made a chocolate pudding for _d
7	The children are going to drink apple _j
8	I put some strawberryj on my bread and butter.
9	We're going to havef and chips for dinner.
10	My sister doesn't drink hot chocolate m hefore she goes to hed

TIME AND ROUTINE: Pri naslednjih nalogah boste:

- 1) prebrali besedilo in vprašanja ter označili pravilne odgovore.
- 2) odgovorili na vprašanja namesto Sally, oz. namesto njene družine.
- 3) z besedami iz okvirčka dopolnili povedi.

1) Read about Sally's family. Read the questions. Mark the correct answer.

It's Saturday. On Saturdays they do jobs at home. Sally washes the car. Mum goes shopping. Dad cleans the house. Joey, the parrot, cleans his cage. Craig washes the dishes.

) Does Sally wash the car? Yes, she does./ No, sh	
Does Dad clean the house?	Yes, he does. / No, he doesn't
Does Craig wash the dishes?	Yes, he does. / No, he doesn't
Does Mum go swimming?	Yes, she does. / No, she doesn't
Does Joey wash his car?	Yes, he does. / No, he doesn't
	Does Dad clean the house? Does Craig wash the dishes? Does Mum go swimming?

Write the answers for Sally and her fa
--

a)	Hello Sally. What do you do on Saturday mornings?	I wash the car.
b)	Hello Mum. What do you do on Saturday mornings?	
c)	Hello Dad. What do you do on Saturday mornings?	
d)	Hello Joey. What do you do on Saturday mornings?	
۱۵	Hello Crain, What do you do on Saturday mornings?	

3) Write about people in our street. Use the words in the box.

windows	roads	hair
bread	rubbish	letters

_	The state of the s	-
a)	The window cleaner cleans our	
b)	The hairdresser cuts our	
c)	The baker makes our	
d)	The postman brings our	
e)	The dustman collects our	
f)	The workman mends our	



	4) 5)) popravili povedi; uporabite besede iz oklepaja.) pogledali dnevnik; preberite vprašanja in napišite pravilne odgovore.			
4)	Со	Correct the sentences. Use the words in brackets.			
	a)	Sally collects the books. (Sally and Fra	n) Sally and Fran collect the books.		
	b) Mum and Dad go shopping. (Mum)				
c) Sally and Craig wash the dishes. (Craig)			1)		
	d) Megan and Craig do their homework. (Megan)				
	e)	Rick picks up the rubbish. (Ben and Sa	lly)		
5)	Lo	ok at the diary. Read the questions. W	rite the correct answers.		
Мо	nda	y Rick and Ben / floor	Friday Ben / grass		
Tue	esda	ay Window cleaner / windows	Saturday Sally and Rick/ car		
We	dne	esday Dustman / rubbish	Sunday Miss Mumpkin / flowers		
Thu	ursd	ay Megan / homework			
	a)	When do Rick and Ben wash the floor?			
	The	ey wash the floor on Monday.			
	b)	When does the dustman collect the rub	bish?		
	c)	c) When does Ben cut the grass?			
	d) When does Miss Mumpkin water the flowers?				
	e)	When does Megan do her homework?			



When do Sally and Rick wash the car?

g) When does the window cleaner clean the windows?

		popravili napake. Pomagajte si s primerom a), ki je že rešen.popravili Benove napake. Popravite besede, ki so podčrtane.			
6)	Со	Correct the mistakes.			
	a)	Rick and Ben wash the car on Monday.			
	No	, they don't wash the car on Monday. They wash the floor on Monday.			
	b)	Ben cuts our hair on Friday.			
	c)	Megan does her homework on Friday.			
	d)	The dustman collects our homework on Wednesday.			
	e)	Miss Mumpkin waters the flowers on Saturday.			
	f)	Rick cuts the grass on Friday.			
	g)	Sally and Ben wash the car on Saturday.			
7)	Со	rrect Ben's mistakes.			
	a)	I <u>cuts</u> the grass on Friday.	cu		
	b)	Sally and Rick doesn't wash the car on Sunday.			
	c)	Do Miss Mumpkin water the flowers on Friday?			
	d)	The dustman collect the rubbish on Wednesday.			
	e)	Megan do her homework on Thursday.			



Rick and Ben washes the floor on Monday.

g) The window cleaner don't clean the windows on Sunday.

Ste že skoraj pri koncu, vaša zadnja naloga je, da preverite rešitve.

1. FOOD AND DRINK

Answers

- 1. porridge
- breakfast
- fruit
- lunch
- course
- dessert
- 7. juice
- jam
- 9. fish
- milk



2. TIME AND ROUTINE

1) Read about Sally's family. Read the questions. Mark the correct answer.

It's Saturday. On Saturdays they do jobs at home. Sally washes the car. Mum goes shopping. Dad cleans the house. Joey, the parrot, cleans his cage. Craig washes the dishes.

a) Does Sally wash the car?
Yes, she does.
b) Does Dad clean the house?
Yes, he does.
c) Does Craig wash the dishes?
Yes, he does.
d) Does Mum go swimming?
No, she doesn't.
e) Does Joey wash his car?
No, he doesn't.

2) Write the answers for Sally and her family.

a) Hello Sally. What do you do on Saturday mornings?
 I wash the car.

 b) Hello Mum. What do you do on Saturday mornings?
 I go shopping.

 c) Hello Dad. What do you do on Saturday mornings?
 I clean the house

 d) Hello Joey. What do you do on Saturday mornings?
 I clean my cage.

 e) Hello Craig. What do you do on Saturday mornings?
 I wash the dishes.

Write about people in our street. Use the words in the box.

windows	roads	hair
bread	rubbish	letters

- a) The window cleaner cleans our windows.
- The hairdresser cuts our hair.
- c) The baker makes our bread.
- d) The postman brings our letters.
- e) The dustman collects our rubbish.
- f) The workman mends our roads.



4) Correct the sentences. Use the words in brackets.

a) Sally collects the books. (Sally and Fran)
 Sally and Fran collect the books.

b) Mum and Dad go shopping. (Mum) Mum goes shopping.

Sally and Craig wash the dishes. (Craig)
 Craig washes the dishes.

d) Megan and Craig do their homework. (Megan) Megan does her homework.

e) Rick picks up the rubbish. (Ben and Sally) Ben and Sally pick up the rubbish.

5) Look at the diary. Read the questions. Write the correct answers.

Monday Rick and Ben / floor	Friday Ben / grass
Tuesday Window cleaner / windows	Saturday Sally and Rick/ car
Wednesday Dustman / rubbish	Sunday Miss Mumpkin / flowers
Thursday Megan / homework	

a) When do Rick and Ben wash the floor?

They wash the floor on Monday.

b) When does the dustman collect the rubbish?

The dustman collects the rubbish on Wednesday.

c) When does Ben cut the grass?

Ben cuts the grass on Friday.

d) When does Miss Mumpkin water the flowers?

Miss Mumpkin waters the flowers on Sunday.

e) When does Megan do her homework?

Megan does her homework on Thursday.

f) When do Sally and Rick wash the car?

Sally and Rick wash the car on Saturday.

g) When does the window cleaner clean the windows?

The window cleaner cleans the windows on Tuesday.



6) Correct the mistakes.

a) Rick and Ben wash the car on Monday.

No, they don't wash the car on Monday. They wash the floor on Monday.

b) Ben cuts our hair on Friday.

No, he doesn't cut our hair on Friday. He cuts the grass on Friday.

c) Megan does her homework on Friday.

No, she doesn't do her homework on Friday. She does her homework on Thursday.

d) The dustman collects our homework on Wednesday.

No, he doesn't collect our homework on Wednesday. He collects our rubbish on Wednesday.

e) Miss Mumpkin waters the flowers on Saturday.

No, she doesn't water the flowers on Saturday. She waters the flowers on Sunday.

f) Rick cuts the grass on Friday.

No, he doesn't cut the grass on Friday. Ben cuts the grass on Friday.

g) Sally and Ben wash the car on Saturday.

No, they don't wash the car on Saturday. Sally and Rick wash the car on Saturday.

7) Correct Ben's mistakes.

a)	I cuts the grass on Friday.	cut
b)	Sally and Rick doesn't wash the car on Sunday.	don't
c)	Do Miss Mumpkin water the flowers on Friday?	Does
d)	The dustman collect the rubbish on Wednesday.	collects
e)	Megan do her homework on Thursday.	does
f)	Rick and Ben washes the floor on Monday.	wash
g)	The window cleaner don't clean the windows on Sunday.	doesn't

